
WE WELCOME YOUR INPUT 

TIOGA PATHWAY PROJECT 

National Fuel Gas Supply Corporation welcomes questions and comments from 
residents and community members near the proposed project site. To ensure that we 
collect as many questions, ideas and comments as possible, we ask that you please 
use this form. It can be given to a National Fuel representative at one of our project 
meetings or mailed to us at:  

Feedback – Tioga Pathway Project 
c/o Corporate Communications 
1100 State St.  
Erie, PA 16501 

You may also contact Carly Manino, Senior Director, Corporate Communications at  
1-800-458-0413, Ext. 4199 or at maninoc@natfuel.com. We will do our best to respond to every 
question.  

Thank you for your feedback. 

Name Questions/Comments

Address  

City State Zip 

Telephone  

Email  

Property Address: 

Address  

City State Zip 
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